
Friday 14th December

Teddy donations, tombola prizes and 
raffle prizes needed – these can be brought 

into school at any time

We look forward to 
seeing you all there!

A visit from Father Christmas! 
Every child that visits Father 

Christmas in his Grotto will receive 
a gift* Please see the sign up sheet 
in the office to book a slot. Places 

are limited so don’t delay!

Volunteers needed! 
Please see the sign up sheet in the office 

or email powsa@hotmail.co.uk

*£3 donation, to be paid 
on the day


